
HIGHLAND SCHOOL DISTRICT #305 
School Board Minutes 

Regular Meeting 
November 14, 2011 

 
 
The Board of Trustees of Joint School District #305 met in regular session in the IEN room of the 
school at 7:03 p.m. Present were Trustees Johnston, Stigum, Patterson, and Pentzer.  Trustee Widmier 
was present via telephone.  Also attending were Clerk Weeks, Principal Gehring and Superintendent 
Orr.  Chairman Johnston presided at the meeting.  The audience included Merrie Rampy, Jeanna 
Meacham, Loren Orr, Lexy Casali, Chelsee Brown, Jordyn Braucher, Jarett Frei, Nicole Kinzer, 
Teresa Reid, Carolyn Thomason, Dale Johnson, and Steve Wherry. 
  
Several changes were proposed to the agenda: 
 Change:  4A to 4B, 
 ADD:  4A. ASB Report and Discussion, 
 ADD: 6E. New Hire – Josette Nebeker, Assistant Boys Basketball Coach 
 ADD: 7B.  Convention Report – Coeur d’Alene last week. 
 
Trustee Stigum moved and Trustee Patterson seconded to approve the changes to the agenda.  A vote 
was taken and the motion passed. 
 
Trustee Pentzer moved that the consent agenda be approved as presented.  This included certain 
current bills of this school district, be paid as presented: checks - #27580-27636 totaling $149,059.11. 
 The motion was seconded by Trustee Patterson and passed. 
 
Jordyn Braucher, ASB President, gave a report on student activities.  Topics included dances, senior 
parking during school hours. 
 
Superintendent Orr gave a presentation on the Idaho Education Network (IEN) system that was 
installed last summer.  She has done a field trip with NASA and has one scheduled for next week. 
  
Clerk Weeks gave a report on updating the locks.  The selected vendor has indicated that some parts 
have been unusually slow in coming due to Schlage having low inventory but it could happen this 
week or next. 
 
Superintendent Orr reported on the meeting at Culdesac regarding the Co-Op.  She reported that those 
students wanting to play are playing.  Further discussions for later years would be considered after 
winter sports are over.  The Culdesac community is reported to be appreciative of the Highland 
visitors.  There are four students participating at this point. 
 
Superintendent Orr reported that the Pay for Performance plan submitted by Highland was rejected.  
She detailed the changes to the plan so that it would have a better chance of approval.  Trustee Stigum 
moved and Trustee Patterson seconded to approve submitting the revised plan to the State Department 
of Education.  A vote was taken and the motion passed. 
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